New Entrant Meet with the Teacher "Make an Appointment today!"

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

During Week 10 is the time to make an appointment with Mrs Andrews to discuss your child's transition to school.

The connection you make with your child's teacher is an important one. This will benefit their learning. You are your child's first teacher and there in lots of ways you can support your child's learning at this stage in their learning.

This is an opportunity to discuss their report or for Mrs. Andrews to answer any questions you might have. Please phone the school office to make an appointment.

Appointments are Tuesday and Thursday from 3.00 pm – 4.00 pm. Appointments run for 15 minutes each.

Kind Regards Penny Andrews